
Licensing

From: BUSFIELD Louise 8952 
Sent: 31 December 2024 12:43
To: Licensing; Kathryn Miller; '
Subject: FW: Premises Licence Variation (Full) Application
Attachments: Premises licence variation application form.pdf

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Kathryn

 Caution - Attachments: 
Do not open attachments in this email unless you are sure the email is genuine (please see 
the intranet for more guidance).  

 Caution - External links: 
Do not click on links in this email unless you are sure the email is genuine (please see 
the intranet for more guidance).  

Good afternoon  
 
Further to  an Application for Review submitted by Dorset Police and the subsequent conditions imposed 
on the Premises Licence as per the Decision Notice of August 2024,  please be advised that Dorset Police 
objects to this Full Variation. 
 
Dorset Police can confirm that, whilst  the  demand on Police resources has reduced since the additional 
conditions have been imposed,  it is  of concern that this  premises continues to be the subject of 
intelligence received from members of the public and to permit this Full Variation would undermine 
both  the decision made by the Licensing Sub Committee and the promotion of the  Licensing objectives.  
 
Regards  
 
 
 
 

 

Louise Busfield 8952 
 

Licensing Officer  
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